
Hi Team, 

 

Effective from 9th August 2021, we are replacing our discharge authority form with a new version 

which will no longer be available from any other source. Customers will need to contact us on 13 

30 30 (option 3, option 3) to request the new discharge authority form. 

 

The current discharge form can be used up until 28 August 2021, however if received after this 

date then it will be rejected, and the new form will be sent out to customers. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Andrew - Mortgage Product 

 

 
 
 
 
This email message and any accompanying attachments may contain information that is confidential 
and is subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, 
distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this message are 
those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them 
to be the views of AMP. Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. 
 


